
 

FIRST CHURCH OF CHRIST, SCIENTIST 

San Juan Capistrano 
Founding Purpose 

 

Our purpose is to promote unconditional Love, spiritual growth and healing 

based on the Bible and the writings of Mary Baker Eddy. 

The way leads upward and its goal draws nearer, thought soars enraptured, fetterless and free; 

The vision infinite to me grows clearer, I touch the fringes of eternity.  
Hymn 64 



 

Visit www.bgccapo.com to see an inspiring video about 
what the Club experience means to children---in their own 

words. 

 

Prayer Requests 

Your prayers are welcome…  

❖ In support of their goal that families in the community, who need 

quality care for their children during the day, will discover the Boys 

and Girls Club where no child is ever turned away. 

❖ In support of a major building renovation and upgrade needed at 

the Capistrano facility. 

❖ In meeting a current need to replace and upgrade computers and 

supplies in order to offer high quality computer training 

❖ In support of their goal to replace vehicles that transport children 

to and from recreational, sports and educational activities. 

 

“A positive place for kids and teens”, the Boys and Girls Clubs of 

Capistrano Valley offer after-school and summer programs in academic 

success and healthy lifestyles while building good character and 

leadership skills for the youth of our community. With three busy 

facilities in south Orange County, in a caring and nurturing 

environment, their programs are designed to instill a sense of 

competence, usefulness and belonging. 

  
A highly skilled and dedicated staff provides programs and individual 

support designed to give all children the opportunity to reach their full 

potential. Club programs are available in the areas of education, health, 

the environment, the arts, careers, plus drug, alcohol and pregnancy 

prevention, gang prevention, athletics and leadership development. For 

the increasing number of children who have no adult supervision in their 

homes during the workday, the Club provides a safe place to learn, to 

play and to grow into happy, healthy, contributing community members. 

http://www.bgccapo.com/


 

Calling all Readers!  (July through December)   

A Reader Sign-Up sheet is attached and has also been posted on door of the Admin office covering 

July through December.   Let’s fill July and August by the end of this month!  As a reminder, 

readers need only be members of The Mother Church, not necessarily members of this branch 

church.  Those off site are welcome to email the Admin their preferences of Wednesday dates 

coordinating with a local host in the room.   

 

. From the Reading Room   

Andrew Brewis’ NEW CD Listen… for Thy Voice features original settings of treasured messages 

such as The Lord’s Prayer, and poems, many from the Christian Science hymnal, such as “Father, 

We Thy Loving Children”.  Andrew, known for being part of the Newsong Group, is the pianist and 

singer and is joined on several tracks by a bass.  His music displays a fresh, contemporary 

perspective.”   Stop by for this, or any other inspiring CD’s.  We look forward to serving you! 

 

. 

Monthly Study & Inspirational Meeting 

At our last monthly inspirational meeting, it was decided that the topic for study in June will be 

“ABUNDANCE.”    Please join us for the next meeting which will occur Monday evening, June 27th, at 

7:00 p.m., solely on our teleconference line.  Here are a couple of links to a poem and an article on JSH 

to start your study:   

 
 

➢ Giving’s law 
https://sentinel.christianscience.com/issues/1987/11/89-48/giving-s-law 

➢ Spiritualizing thought through God’s law of abundance 
https://sentinel.christianscience.com/issues/1973/11/75-46/through-

realizing-god-s-law-of-abundance 

 
 

 

 

 

. 

UPDATES! 

Attached to this EBlast are updates and fruitage reports from the following: 

➢ Petals of Africa School in Kenya 

➢ Joint Reading Room at San Francisco International Airport 

To read the Joint Media Committee’s report from their last meeting, please click the following link:  

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Joint-Media-News----New-phone-line----Claim--Google-

listings-for-your-church-and-reading-room.html?soid=1102089704781&aid=LhQpPB4LtG4 

 

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/issues/1987/11/89-48/giving-s-law
https://sentinel.christianscience.com/issues/1973/11/75-46/through-realizing-god-s-law-of-abundance
https://sentinel.christianscience.com/issues/1973/11/75-46/through-realizing-god-s-law-of-abundance
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Joint-Media-News----New-phone-line----Claim--Google-listings-for-your-church-and-reading-room.html?soid=1102089704781&aid=LhQpPB4LtG4
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Joint-Media-News----New-phone-line----Claim--Google-listings-for-your-church-and-reading-room.html?soid=1102089704781&aid=LhQpPB4LtG4


  

Our Reading Room – In House & Online 

Tell your friends about the peace and spiritual uplift waiting for them in our Reading Room, bookstore and library.  The 

study resources are filled with assurances of God’s great and unchanging love and are designed to support practical 

demonstrations of Christ healing as explained in the Christian Science textbook, Science and Health, with Key to the 

Scriptures, by Mary Baker Eddy.   

Our Reading Room is open to the public on Tuesdays from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., Thursdays from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

and after Wednesday and Sunday services and also by appointment.  

Our Teleconference Reading Room is open on Wednesday afternoons from 1 to 3 p.m. and on Monday, Friday and Saturdays 

from 12 noon to 1 p.m.  To reach the Teleconference Reading Room please call 805-309-2350 and enter access code 12111#.  

A librarian is on line to help you find articles on the computer, answer questions and help you purchase items.  

Serving in the Reading Room - a blessing to yourself and to others 

Many people are turning to God for answers to challenging problems whether health related or with regards to financial, 

emotional, or relationship issues.  Won’t you help them learn about Christian Science by serving in the Reading Room a few 

hours a month?   There is a need for people to serve.   To sign up, please see Diana Colarossi or a Reading Room attendant 

for more information. 

Donations to help the church! 

The church purchases supplies at Staples.  When we bring in 20 used printer cartridges per month for recycling, we receive 

$2 per cartridge that we can use to buy other supplies.  If you’d like to help, drop off your used print cartridges to the Admin 

office.  Thank you! 

 

 

. 

Reader for Wednesday June 19th 

There is an immediate opening for a reader on Wednesday, June 19th.  If you are a member of The Mother Church and are 

interested, please email our administrator at:  admin@csinsanjuancapistrano.com 

Teleconference Host Team 

The telephone is our open door to the world!  We need Phone Hosts (especially in June) to greet callers and monitor the 

muting/unmuting for Wednesdays and Sundays.  Being a Phone Host is a great way for off-site people to serve our church. 

You don’t have to be a member to do this and training is available.  Please contact Sharon Lignier at:  ligniers@aol.com 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@csinsanjuancapistrano.com
mailto:ligniers@aol.com


 

ZOOM………..! 

ZOOM training update: 

We will be having another group testing of Zoom, the video link to our meetings, soon. We’d like as 

many people as possible to participate to test Zoom’s capacity, so we may schedule it immediately 

after church so the teleconference callers can all phone in to the Zoom phone number at the same 

time. Stay tuned for the announcement about that date. 

We are considering moving to zoom so that our internet callers can give testimonies, and to simplify 

our system to bring together all telephone and internet callers in one place. You will still be able to 

call in on your phone, though we would be using a different phone number in the future. 

Also, if you would like some coaching on using Zoom (either on telephone, laptop, iPad, or smart 

phone), the Zoom website (zoom.us) has a lot of good information and video tutorials to help you. 

Check out these links: 

  

➢ https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201362663-Joining-a-Meeting-by-

Phone?mobile_site=true 

 

➢ https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201362653?mobile_site=true 

 

 

➢ https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201362743?mobile_site=true 

 

You could ask for help from other members familiar with it:  Sharon Lignier (laptop only), Shana 

Johnson, Tien Langlois, and Alan Hess have offered to help you. 

 

31897 Del Obispo, Suite 120, San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675.  Teleconference: 805-309-2350 - Access Code: 12111# 
 

www.csinsanjuancapistrano.com 
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